
   

                                                                                    

 
                                                                                                      

 

 

Hailey, Witney, Oxon, OX29 9UB 
Tel: 01993 703802 
 
www.hailey.oxon.sch.uk 
email: office.3123@hailey.oxon.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs. D Davies 
 
 

                
March 2024 
 
Easter Holiday Topic Homework 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have had a busy term; the children thoroughly enjoyed the Superhero Day and a visit from a real life hero. We had 
lots of fun carrying out experiments exploring different senses and our super skills.   
 
Coastlines 
Our topic for the summer term is ‘Coastlines’ – we will be exploring the physical and human features of coastal regions 
across the United Kingdom, including a detailed exploration of a coastal town. 
 
We have created a Topic Overview to give you a taster of everything that we will be covering in summer term 1, 
including how you can help your child at home.  This overview is also available on the school website. We have also 
included a knowledge organsier which includes a summary of key facts and essential knowledge that we will explore 
during the topic which is broken down into chunks.   
 
In preparation for our topic, I have set some topic homework to be completed over the Easter holiday. Each child 
should complete one piece of good quality topic homework and an ideas sheet is attached. Topic homework is due in 
the first day back to school – Monday 15th April.  Each child is encouraged to share and discuss their work with a 
group of peers before we incorporate it into a topic display.   
 
Reading Challenge 
Please continue with the reading challenge, each individual read will be counted towards your child receiving 
something from the reading chest.  
 
Spelling Homework 
Over Easter there will be no spellings or CGP Maths and Reading Comprehension set so these books will be kept at 
school.  
 
Please encourage your child to share both fiction and non-fiction books with you every day as this really helps with 
their language and literacy development.  Where possible, look for opportunities to encourage writing; they could keep 
a holiday diary. Also, don’t forget the importance of looking for opportunities to consolidate maths knowledge – 
whether it is counting objects, hunting shapes or playing games.  You may also wish to try out the app One Minute 
Maths to continue to help your child develop their quick recall.   
 
We hope you have a lovely, restful holiday. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Purves and Mrs Faulkner 
 
 
 
 
 
 


